| believe that the exemptions given to Telstra for their South Brisbane and Velocity networks should
not be extended beyond the current deadline of July 1% 2020.

As a resident of a Telstra Velocity estate | have an extremely limited choice in who my ISP is. This
limitation has led to a dramatic increase in the cost of internet access when compared to my
previous internet costs, as well as a reduction in performance.

Telstra has shown that the exemption they have is not warranted and that extending this exemption
beyond the current deadline would not lead to any benefits for consumers. Afterall, Telstra has done
nothing to improve the network or reduce costs to consumers since the last extension was provided.



